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‘Westside Elementary School
student Cyrus Graham

(left) was awarded a bike by
members of Powell’s Rotary
Club on Feb. 23. The Rotary
Club gathered roughly $2,000
to donate 10 bikes and 10
helmets to Powell elementary
schools. As part of a winter
reading program, students

at Southside and Westside
elementary schools who read
the equivalent of 30 minutes
per day over Christmas break
were entered into a raffle to
win a bike. Two bikes were
given at each school. Parkside
and Clark elementary schools
will award three bikes total

to students in May and three
more bikes will be awarded

to Powell elementary school

~ students this summer. From
left, Graham and Retary Club
members Kim McDowell,
Judy Londo, John McDowell
{obscured), Sam Rowley and

_ Terry Collins (not pictured).
Tribune photo by Braden Schiller

It was a surprise birthday
luncheon to heip Jim Kranz cel-
ebrate his 90th birthday Tues-
day, March 5 at the Lamplighter
in Powell.

The gathering included sons

Mirmmin Twann  warantle rolao

Jim Kranz for a 90th E:_.z__% luncheon
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